
 
Newsletter #18-February 16, 2024 

Congratulations Eagles: 
We are very proud of our St. Joseph athletes 
who played in the league tournament. 
     Our A-Boys team and B-Girls each took 1st 
place in the tournament while our A-Girls and 
B-Boys both earned 3rd place.  Great job 
athletes.  We are proud of you.  
     Thanks again to our coaches for their time 
and dedication this past season.  Thanks again 
to everyone who worked at the tournament this 
past weekend.  We had a successful 
tournament and we have been hearing a lot of 
positive comments.  We appreciate all you do to 
help our students.  
    
Stations of the Cross: 
The students in grades K through 8th will be 
participating in the Stations of the Cross during 
Lent.  We will read and reflect on each of the 
stations as we pray and walk with Jesus.  The 
Stations of the Cross will take place on the 
following dates: 
-Friday, March 1st at 12:45 p.m.  
-Friday, March 15th at 12:45 p.m.  
-Friday, March 22nd at 12:45 p.m. 
     Everyone is invited to attend this activity.  
Please come and join us. 
 

    
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Spring Conferences: 
Our spring conferences will be held on 
Thursday, February 22nd beginning at 1:00 p.m.  
You will find a paper in your Friday Folder if you 
have scheduled a time to talk with your child’s 
teacher.  
 
Looking Ahead: 
St. Joseph School will be taking a mini spring 
break from March 6th through March 8th.  We 
will have school on Monday, March 4th and 
Tuesday, March 5th.  Remember that there will 
not be bus services on these two days as 
Southwestern Schools is taking off the whole 
week.  Please let me know if you need help with 
transportation on these two days.  Thank you. 
 
Scrip News:      
The Scrip program had a profit of $443.81 for 
the month of January.  We appreciate your help 
and support with this program.   

Mark Your Calendar: 
2/16-1st Parish Fish Fry 
2/22-No School 
2/22-Conferences (1:00-6:00 p.m.) 
2/23-No School 
3/6-3/8-No School (Spring Break) 
 

Have a good weekend! 
Miss Wills 
608-748-4442 
principalwills@stjosephscs.info 
www.stjosephscs.info 
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